
“We have two hands, one to help ourselves, 
the second to help others”

COMMUNITY REPORT
2020 & 2021

The Covid-19 pandemic truly disadvantaged our hotel, like 
many around the world. However, when we were faced with 
travel restrictions, Covid lockdowns and the fact that the 
island of Barbados had not seen the number of tourists 
for over 20+ months, we were able to give back to our 
community in Barbados by being one of the few hotels that 
opened their doors to the Government of Barbados, by 
providing accommodation to fight the spread of Covid.

Worthing Court Apartment Hotel from March 2020 until May 
2020, was closed, however in June we opened our doors to 
facilitate the Ministry of Health in Barbados, by providing 
rooms for quarantining persons who were contract traced. 
We continued to support the government with this program 
throughout 2020 and into 2022 as we then accommodate 
the nurses from Cuba at our hotel that came to the island on behalf of the Government of Barbados. Worthing Court 
Apartment Hotel was also able to keep the majority of their team employed, which we are so happy we were able to do!

These two years were certainly difficult, and our operations changed dramatically to accommodate this pandemic, 
however we are happy that we were able to keep our property running, our team employed and we were in a position to 
assist our Government when they needed us most!

Alicia Farmer 
General Manager


